
From: Arielle salley
Sent: 10/19/2015 1:56:07 PM
To: Haley, Nikki; sc03jdima@mail.house.gov; 
MikeGambrell@schouse.gov; KevinBryant@scsenate.gov
Cc: 
Subject: GMO Lableing should be manditory

Dear State Representatives, 

As you are all well aware, research has concluded that GMO's are indeed 
harmful to the human body. This is being recognized across the globe, so much 
so that every day it seems countries are banning and burning GMO crops (as 
they should be). Why in our own country, in our own great state, is it being 
presented that GMO foods should not be labeled? I ask you not to think about 
the people of this great state but instead think of your own families, your own 
children. Would any of you feel comfortable feeding your children, your spouses 
GMO products daily for breakfast, lunch and dinner?  Why on earth would you 
think that anyone in this state feels differently? I understand that companies like 
Bayer, Dupont, Dow Chemical Company, Monsanto, and Syngenta probably 
offer some pretty hefty intensives to prevent GMO foods from being labeled but 
allow me to assure you that the people of this country are sick of this kind of 
corruption. Regardless if the incentives come in the form of money or jobs, the 
cost is too great and our people deserve better. If you would not eat it or serve it 
to your own family, then please do not try to sneak it into my families food.
It's so sad that my father grew up in South Carolina at a time where food was so 
fresh that the butter was churned on our families farm, the sausage he ate for 
breakfast came from a pig that was raised on the farm, the crops he helped 
harvest and sold to local stores. Here we are 50 years later discussing how to 
sneak genetically modified organisms into our states daily diet. 

                                                                       Best Wishes, 

                                                                                  Arielle Salley


